COPY CF LETTER RECEIVED FROM:
The Surveycors,
Buenos Ailres.

l1lth September, 1951,
Raceivedl7th September, 1951.

 Dear Sir, jﬁ;ﬂtﬁdwww

Further to our letter of the 27th June 1951, and your
reply of the 1l4th July last, regarding the cakssification of
four tankers bullt or building at Cammell Laird & Co., we
* have plegsure to inform you, that at a further interview
held today at the offices of Yacimientos Petroliferos Fiscales,
we were informed of their decision to retain the classification
also of the following additional vessels buklt or being built
as follows:-

“Islas Malvinas", "Islas Orcadas", "Islas Georglas",
"Director Madariaga' %La Flata®, "San Lorenzo', and
"Comodoro Rivadavia.

It is also the Owners intention to reclass the M.T.
"san Jose", and we shall be advised in due course of the date
the vessel is being drydocked, so that the Special Survey can
be carried out with a view %o reclassification.

A transleticn of the letter which was handed to us by
the Y.P.F. confimming above, is enclosed herewith.
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